July 30,2021

Tubac Fire Department
2227 1-19 Frontage Road
Tubac, Arizona,85646

My husband, David, and I want to thank everyone involved in
rescuing us from our vehicle in the flooding Santa Cruz earlier this
week. Everyone was very kind, polite, caring, and professional, but
never once did anyone mention how stupid we had been or berate us
for our very uninteiligent decision. We know that many people were
involved as well as much equipment and we really appreciate all of
the help. I did not get anyone’s names, but absoiutely everyone was

the very best, especially the young lady,(Alex?) who kept in contact
with us.

Everyone's skill and kindness was truly appreciated.

Sincerely,
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